
 
 
Hello, 
  
Researchers from Emory University are conducting a survey study with people who use 
in-center hemodialysis in the Southeastern states of Georgia, North Carolina, and 
South Carolina. We are conducting this study to understand your opinions about and 
experience with the COVID-19 vaccine. We will use the study results to develop 
programs to improve communication about vaccines for people who are treated with 
dialysis. 
 
If you currently use in-center hemodialysis in a Southeastern state (Georgia, North 
Carolina, or South Carolina) and want to share your opinions and participate in the 
survey, please click here to take the survey online:  
 
https://is.gd/COVIDdialysis 
 
QR Code to access the survey: 

 
 
 
 

 
Or call (404) 712-4728 and a member of the study team will contact you to complete the 
survey via phone. 
 
This study was approved by the Emory Institutional Review Board. If you have any 
questions about the study, please call: (404) 712-4728 or email the study investigator 
at: megan.urbanski@emory.edu. 
 
Thank you and have a great day! 
 
Megan Urbanski, PhD, MSW 
Postdoctoral Research Fellow 
Emory University School of Medicine 
Study Investigator 
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